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The meeting commenced with a prayer led by Rev. Fr. Sibi Francis CMI. Rev. Fr.
Wilson Tharayil, Director - Self-financing, delivered the welcome address, followed

by the presidential address by Rev. Fr. Jacob Njerinjampilly CMI, President &
Manager.

Rev. Fr. Dr. Jolly Andrews CM], Principal & Secretary, presented the agenda for the
meeting and reviewed the decisions made during the special meeting held on 15th
July 2022. He noted that the planned preparations and activities for the NAAC visit
on 13th and 14th October 2022 had been successfully executed, resulting in a positive
outcome for the institution. The team appreciated the college's efforts in maintaining

high academic standards, fostering co-curricular activities, and providing robust
infrastructure.

He noted that the activities of NSS, NCC, Thavanish, CSA, and other clubs were
highly commended by the NAAC peer team.

The Principal provided an update on academic progress, highlighting improvements
in teaching-learning practices, the successful implementation of a technology-driven
academic environment, and enhanced student performance.

Co-curricular achievements, including accolades won in cultural and sports events,
were also discussed.

Fr. Joy P.T., Vice-Principal, detailed the advancements in sports, noting the
recognition received by student athletes at university and national levels.

Fr. Vincent N.S., Bursar, provided a comprehensive update on completed
infrastructure projects, including state-of-the-art labs, an upgraded library,
interactive panel-enabled classrooms, and modern furnishings.
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, Future plans, such as the establishment of Christ Innovation and Agropark and other
student-centric facilities, were also shared.

Members of the governing body expressed their satisfaction with the holistic
development achieved by the college, both academically and in non-academic

spheres.

Fr. Jacob Njerinjampilly emphasized the need for continued focus on creating an eco-
friendly campus, fostering student-faculty interaction, and maintaining high

standards in academic results and infrastructure.

The meeting resolved to strengthen efforts towards enhancing student diversity,
implementing innovative teaching practices, and ensuring continuous improvement
in institutional performance. Special emphasis was placed on faculty development
and improving research output across departments.

The meeting concluded with a vote of thanks by Rev. Fr. Dr. Wilson Tharayil,
appreciating the commitment of all members in driving the institution's progress.
The meeting was adjourned at 1:30 PM.




